
STAC Welcomes New Facilitator

May, 2019

Stoneham Transportation Advisory Committee, an initiative 
of Stoneham CDC, is pleased to share the news that a new 
facilitator has come onboard to moderate regular monthly 
meeting for the summer and early fall. Join us in welcoming 
Laurie Calvert to the team! 

Facilitator Biography
Laurie is originally from the Detroit area but after 29 years in 
Boston she considers New England home. After many years 
working for Boston area professional service firms, she completed a master’s degree 
in Urban + Environmental Policy and Planning (UEP) from Tufts University where her 
focus was on the myriad of urban affairs and underlying policies that challenge our 
communities. She was most recently the COO of a professional services firm where she 
lead the change management and employee engagement efforts as the firm transitioned 
from private ownership to an employee-ownership model.

Laurie is the coach of a Somerville Youth Soccer League girls u12 team and she is on the 
field for reasons beyond soccer. She role models enthusiasm, resiliency, teamwork, and 
competitiveness with her players knowing full well that if their emotional tank is full, 
they will excel on the field. 

When she isn’t moderating STAC meetings or on the soccer pitch, you can find her 
running 5 miles or pedaling along the Minuteman Bike Trail. Laurie and her family live 
in Somerville and they are committed to the thriving, diverse city and that it has to 
offer.

Next Meeting
STAC will meet next on Thursday,  June 6, 8am-9:30am at Stoneham Senior Center, 136 
Elm Street, Stoneham. All are invited to attend the meeting and learn more about STAC 
and its mission or visit stonehamcdc.org, click on Get Involved.
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